
Participant Directed Services  
Orientation Sessions for  
Direct Care Workers

Starting December 1, 2018

All new direct care workers 
(DCWs) must complete an 
orientation session before 
they can start working. 
This orientation session will 
last 3.5 hours and will help 
DCWs understand how 
Participant Directed Services 
work by giving information 
about the following topics:

Participant Directed Services

Workers’ Rights & Responsibilities

Program Rules & Processes

Enrollment Paperwork

…& much more.

Topics:



PCG Public Partnerships, LLC

2040 Linglestown Road, Suite 201
Harrisburg, PA 17110

Contact Name
Title
Street
City, State Zip

Important to Know:

The orientation sessions will be free of charge.
Only workers who start enrollment or re-
enrollment after November 30, 2018 have to 
attend an orientation session.

Public Partnerships will explain to workers how 
to sign up for an orientation session when they 
start the enrollment process. Information will 
also be included in new enrollment documents.

Workers will only have to do an orientation 
session one time.

Workers will be paid for completing the 
orientation session after all new hire paperwork 
and other requirements are finished.


